Memo
	
To:	  Board of Commissioners

	From: Chief Mike Wickstrom

	Date:	  05/09/2022

	Re:	  Staff Report

____________________________________________________________________________
Total Calls Since: 04/25/2022  17-EMS  1-Fire    	Total Calls: 227
							  	                 

1. Chief Wickstrom attended a Tri-City and a Walla Walla Chiefs meeting.

2. FF/Medic Garrison & Resident FF Sinclair represented the District at the Tri-Tech Career Fair.

3. FF/EMT Thompson attended a fire officers conference in Kennewick.

4.	The District hosted a fire safety presentation and tour for the 2nd grade class from Burbank. 54 students attended.

5.	The District hosted a WA State Boaters Safety class at St.51.

6.	Admin Asst. Cole attended a State Mobe reimbursement meeting.

7.	Capt. Lessard attended a ALS Protocol meeting in Walla Walla.

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]8.	The Staff participated in a walk-through of the Tyson Fresh Meats chemical storage locations.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gw0phuti9acn]
[bookmark: _heading=h.pdsr828v0psc]9.	Admin.Asst. Cole is working with the State Auditors on the Districts 3-year Audit.
[bookmark: _heading=h.dwh9hp8xti6h]
[bookmark: _heading=h.3rc4p36sn64g]10.New camera/audio system was installed in Station 51 training room.

